
From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health
To: "Heikkila, Sara"
Cc: andrea.wing@shell.com; Olton, Shane; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 4255 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland, CA (PlaNet ID 10059253 & ACEH RO386): 3Q16 Groundwater Monitoring

Report Extension Request
Date: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 9:28:00 AM

Hi Sara
 
Based on your request below, the schedule for the submittal of the 3Q2016  Groundwater
Monitoring Report has been extended to October 31, 2016.
 
Regards,
 
Kit
 
 

From: Heikkila, Sara [mailto:Sara.Heikkila@aecom.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 2:55 PM
To: Soo, Kit, Env. Health <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>
Cc: andrea.wing@shell.com; Olton, Shane <Shane.Olton@aecom.com>
Subject: 4255 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland, CA (PlaNet ID 10059253 & ACEH RO386): 3Q16
Groundwater Monitoring Report Extension Request
 
Hi Kit,
 
I just left you a voicemail on this - the 76 Station located at 4276 MacAurther Blvd (RO0409) that we
coordinate sampling with is now managed by Arcadis.  We have been in contact with them, but they
do not have their groundwater data lab report ready to submit to us.  The 4255 MacAurther 3Q16
groundwater monitoring report is due to ACEH on 10/17.  We expect the Arcadis to send the data
this week.  I anticipate an additional 2 weeks will be needed to receive and incorporate their data
into our report.  Please approve an extension for submitting the 3Q16 report, AECOM will submit on
or before 10/31. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you!
 
Sara Heikkila
Geoscience Remediation Division
D: 1-213-996-2285 C: 1-310-569-0209
Sara.Heikkila@aecom.com
 
AECOM
300 South Grand Avenue, Suite 200
Los Angeles, California  90071
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